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September 14, 2019  

 

Naomi Klein, Special Assistant to Chief of Staff  

District Department of Transportation  

55 M Street, SE  

Washington, DC 20003   

VIA email: naomi.klein@dc.gov  

RE: Traffic Congestion at the 3rd Street & Virginia Avenue SE Intersection  

  

Dear Ms. Klein, 

At a properly noticed regular meeting of Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6B on 

September 10, 2019, with a quorum present, the Commission voted 9-0-0 to send 

DDOT the following comments on a request submitted to DDOT by Mr. Robert 

Krughoff requesting that a right turn lane be installed for southbound traffic to aid 

vehicles turning right to access the freeway onramp.  

The Commission supports the need for a study of this intersection but asks that DDOT 

take a more holistic, safety approach that considers all users of the intersection 

(pedestrians, bicyclists, etc.) not just southbound vehicle flow.  

Please contact Commissioner Kirsten Oldenburg, ANC 6B Transportation Committee 

Chair at 202-546-8542 or 6B04@anc.dc.gov, if you have any questions about this 

support or need further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chander Jayaraman 

Chair,  ANC 6B 

Cc: 

 Charles Allen, Councilmember Ward 6 

 Jennifer Samolyk, Commissioner 6B01  

 Lee Goodall, DDOT 

 Robert Krughoff 

921 Pennsylvania Avenue SE 

Washington, DC 20003-2141 

6B@anc.dc.gov 

  

OFFICERS 

Chairperson 

Chander Jayaraman 
  

Vice-Chair 

Kasie Clark 
  

Secretary 

Jerry Sroufe 
  

Treasurer 

Corey Holman 
  

Parliamentarian 
Brian Ready  

 

 

COMMISSIONERS 

SMD 01  Jennifer Samolyk 

SMD 02  Jerry Sroufe 

SMD 03  Brian Ready 

SMD 04  Kirsten Oldenburg 

SMD 05  Steve Holtzman 

SMD 06  Corey Homan 

SMD 07  Kelly Waud 

SMD 08  Chander Jayaraman 

SMD 09  Kasie Clark 

SMD 10  Denise Krepp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:naomi.klein@dc.gov

